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Ms. Martha Hlongwane
Martha is a Senior Pharmacist at Two Military Hospital, working for 
Project PHIDISA. She completed the Advanced Health Management 
Programme (AHMP) with a distinction average.

According to her, FPD has made her think about furthering her 
studies in management by maybe doing her Master’s degree.

“I liked the course a lot. While at university I didn't get train-
ing in management, so I was not equipped to deal with 
management issues in the secular work place. So the course 
sharpened my managerial skills, especially in the area 
dealing with human resources. And the financial manage-
ment module, I loved it. In the module I learnt how to make a 
budget, and how to write a proposal, that was great! In 
addition I learnt how to keep a project sustainable.

ADVANCED
HEALTH
MANAGEMENT
PROGRAMME


